
 
 

 

 
Construction Update – 15th February 2018 

 
 

We wanted to notify you regarding upcoming night work relating to the installation of an 
overhead gantry to the carpark ramp beside the Biomedical building. The mobile crane used 
to complete these works will be set on Central Avenue and will be required in the location 
which will block access to the carpark (see below map). 
 
Date: Monday 19th February, through to and including Friday 23rd February. 
 
Time: 6pm to 6am. 
 
In order to maintain access to the precinct, we need to conduct this work out of hours. Council 
have been consulted and have approved these works. 
 
Access to Central Avenue will be restricted. Traffic control will be in place at all times, with 
traffic after 6pm directed to exit the precinct via Davy Road. The car park for the Biomedical 
building will be re-opened from 6am to 6pm daily. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at on 02 9808 8125. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
 Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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